
John Dahm 
Lot 119 Block 03 

 

I, John Dahm, would like to run for a position on the Riverbend POA board.  I’m a Veteran of the 

Armed Services, serving from 1988-2002. I put in 20+ years on the river tug boats. As a disabled 

vet I’m in the park full time when its open and sometimes in the off season. I have a home in 

Cherokee Village and have been an active member of this community for years. I have raised all 

my children in this park, with my youngest being 6 years old. I’ve been in the park since 2005, 

and have seen many changes, not always for the better. This park means a lot to me and my 

children. If I’m elected to the board, I will do my best to serve in the best interest of the park. 

Most people who know me, know I will speak my mind and my opinion. I’m in Bl 3 lot 118-120. 

 

Thanks 

John Dahm 


